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90 Beverley Road 
Campbelltown NSW 2560 

02 4625 1403   
www.cpahs.com.au 

Campbelltown Performing Arts High School 
Year 7, 2025 Information Evening 

Tuesday, 20th February 2024 
6.00pm 

Campbelltown Performing Arts High School will be holding our Year 6 Information Evening 
on Tuesday, 20th February 2024 for all prospective students or those interested in 
attending our high school in the future. 

This evening will provide you with an opportunity to: 

• meet key personnel

• develop an understanding of the school’s key directions and programs.

• tour the school’s facilities

• gain information about the enrolment and audition process.

Auditions for Year 7, 2025 will be held from the 

2nd April 2024 - 12th April 2024 

Audition application forms will be available on this evening, our school office or via our 
school website: www.cpahs.nsw.edu.au 

Audition applications close Wednesday 20th March 2024 

For more information, please call our Performing Arts Faculty on (02) 4625 1403. 


